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Chair Jama and members of the Senate Committee on Housing and Homelessness, 

 

I am writing in support of SB 847. This bill is urgently needed to address the housing 

crisis in Oregon. The lack of affordable housing has created the homeless crisis we 

are now facing. In addition, the lack of affordable housing has created housing 

instability for people who forgo basic needs to stay housed, and who are constantly 

faced with the threat of homelessness. This bill is necessary for the creation of more 

housing that is safe, affordable and accessible to amenities for all people. That is why 

I urge you to support SB 847. 


